
Wenonah Historical Society 

General Membership Meeting 

The Wenonah Historical Society (WHS) met on May 13, 2022 at 6:00 PM at the Wenonah Presbyterian 

Church.  President Charlie Horan was unable to attend.  Vice President, Nora Taylor welcomed members 

and guests to the annual “picnic”.   Members brought picnic foods which were shared and enjoyed by 

all.  Following the picnic, Nora conducted a brief business meeting. 

Secretary’s Minutes were not read because they had been circulated via email. 

Treasurer’s Report - Scott Barnes had no report. 

Historic Home Plaques 

Larry Smith was unable to attend the meeting.  Nora read his report.  Four plaques were delivered since 

the April meeting.  Eight plaques have been delivered in 2022.  Deeds are currently being research for 

two houses.  There is no new information about the Museum. 

Constitution and Bylaws 

Over the past several months, a committee consisting of Scott Barnes, Nora Taylor, and Jennie 

McQuaide reviewed the existing WHS Constitution and Bylaws which had not been updated since 2002.  

They presented suggested revisions to the Board of Trustees for initial approval.  Following further 

revisions by the Board, the attached document was ultimately approved by the Board of Trustees.  It 

was presented for a vote at the May 13 meeting and was unanimously approved. 

The business meeting was adjourned.  The program – “Show and Tell” followed.  Members shared many 

interesting stories.  Following the program, Nora led interested members on a tour of the historic 

Presbyterian Church. 

Submitted by Jennie McQuaide, Secretary 

 


